
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—1st April 

Our Learning 

This week,  in Maths, the children have been learning 
about 3D shapes and how many faces there are on 
each shape. We have also been doing some assessment 
papers to see how we are getting on with our Maths. In 
English, we have been completing written reading 
comprehensions using some of the key skills we have 
been practising recently such as scanning for key 
words and using evidence in the text to answer the 
questions. In Geography we have been using various 
ways to find information on Wales, Northern Ireland 
and England, including research on laptops, in books 
and a scavenger hunt on the playground.  

Next week,  we have our wonderful trip to Windsor Cas-
tle on Monday which will a fantastic opportunity to 
learn all about the castle’s history. In Maths, we are 
going to be learning about equal parts and halves.  

In English, we will be planning and writing a recount 
of our trip to Windsor castle. We will be focusing on 
writing in the past tense and using time adverbials to 
describe the order in which the  key events took place  
(First, Next, Then, Finally...etc). In RE, we will learning 
to re-tell the Easter story and understand what Jesus’ 
resurrection means to Christians.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
The children need to aim to do 3 x 10 minutes 
sessions on Doodle Maths each week. Please 
email us if you are struggling with your child’s 
log in details.  

Children should complete one piece 
of homework each week from their 
Spring 2 Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kits are needed on a Wednesday. 

Please do look at our new Year Group page on 
the school website:  

Star of the week 

No Star of the week due to Road Safety as-
sembly this week.  

 

Word of the week:  

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


